DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS AND HIGHWAYS
DAVAO DEL NORTE
DISTRICT ENGINEERING OFFICE
Region XI
Tagum City

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN

This is to certify that the office has no proposed Consulting Services Projects undertaken for

January to June 2022 therefore we cannot submit the Procurement Management Report FY
2022.

Issued this 13™ day July 2022, in DPWH Davao del Norte District Engineering Office, Tagum
City, Davao del Norte, Philippines.

JUL . MAGDADARO
Head, Prdcurement Unit
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